
 

Dear CMSA Community, 

On June 23, 2020, you received an email from the CMSA Board of Directors noting we 
would resume in-person sports July 12 as the State of Illinois moved into Phase 4 of the 
Restore Illinois plan. We were able to have numerous successful and, most importantly, 
safe sport seasons over the past four months. 

However, over the past few days both Governor Pritzker and Mayor Lightfoot issued 
stay-at-home recommendations due to the increased COVID-19 positivity rate in the 
state and city. As such, the CMSA Board of Directors has voted to suspend all in-
person sports/activities indefinitely. 

We received questions about why other organizations in the city are offering 
medium/high risk sports, such as volleyball and basketball. CMSA is a nonprofit, 
community-based organization and, as such, the safety of our community is always our 
first priority. We hope to be able to resume all sports but will only do so when it is 
deemed safe by medical and governmental professionals. 

If you are currently registered for Women’s Softball or Cornhole, your Commissioner will 
be in touch with sport specific information. 

Please be safe and care for one another. 

Your CMSA Board of Directors 

Lindsay Frounfelkner, Chris Rinere, Mike Richardson, Brandon Knop, Drew Ladochi, 
Paul Johnson, Myles Lawter, Kyle Palmer, Jeremiah Stevens, Jason Topping & Zack 
Zasag 


